
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/1/2016 11:37:35 AM
Subject: FW: Proviso 1A.12

Attachments: 1A.12.docx

Language from DOE regarding taking over failing schools to compare with H.4777

From: Heatwole, Emily [mailto:eeheatwole@ed.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 1:20 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Proviso 1A.12

Please find language submitted as of Friday do the K-12 subcommittee attached. Let me know if you 
have questions or concerns.

Emily

*PLEASE NOTE MY NEW EMAIL ADDRESS eeheatwole@ed.sc.gov

Emily E. Heatwole
South Carolina Department of Education
Director of Legislative Affairs
1010 Rutledge Building
1429 Senate Street
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-4066 -office
803-457-4794 -cell

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission and any attachments are intended for the use 
of the individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain confidential information 
belonging to the sender which is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents 
of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify 
the sender immediately by e-mail and delete the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of 
Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this 
communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an 
email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are 
subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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